
O’Neill Public Schools Restroom/Concession Stand Remodel Project 
O’Neill Public Schools is looking to remodel the restroom/concession stand area under the 
football field grandstand.  If you are interested in submitting a proposal for this project, please 
contact Superintendent Mike Rotherham or Steve Brown at 402-336-3775 for additional 
information. 


